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EID-EL-FITRI PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

 

The Federal Government has declared Tuesday, 09 and Wednesday, 10 April, 2024 as public 

holidays to celebrate this year’s Eid-El-Fitri. 

 

Workers on essential duties are to discharge their responsibilities as appropriate while work 

resumes for all staff on Thursday, 11 April, 2024. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 
 


